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Wandor

I have seen the plans and outlines for this application, and Mr Michael Jampel consulted me at an early stage, 

and then again when the final plans were drawn up.

They look excellent to me - having had work done on my house I can recognise a good plan which will 

enhance the front elevation of this section of Belsize Lane. There are a number of other houses along the 

same stretch of the road which have added a second floor, without impeding light or air, and lending our street 

greater elegance. I heartily support this application.
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